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ITCC Ascent Event Update 

Due to the time constraints encountered with the earlier dates for ITCC this year, a decision has been 
made to delay the integration of the Ascent Event at this year's ITCC. The Footlock Event will continue to 
be featured as a preliminary event at ITCC and should be a part of local chapter competitions as well. 
Competitors in Tampa should prepare for the standard 15m footlook at ITCC. Chapters shall not run an 
Ascent Event at their competition until it has been officially introduced as an event in the Rule Book and 
presented at ITCC. The ITCC Rules Committee, in conjunction with ISA, will continue to thoroughly 
dissect the rules and procedures of the Ascent Event to ensure it is a productive asset for ITCC and local 
competitions alike. Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this process. 

Please continue to watch the ISA and ITCC websites for further updates and announcements regarding 
this event.  

 

ISA and the ITCC Rules Committee 

http://www.isa-arbor.com/home.aspx
http://www.itcc-isa.com/events/itcc/workshops.aspx

